
Commissioner Martin recently announced a new effort to overhaul the 
DEP's processes for leasing state owned property to private companies. 
 
As part of this ongoing effort, we are convening a stakeholder group to 
specifically discuss issues related to our tidelands leasing program. 
 
Ben Witherell, the head of the DEP's Office of Economic Analysis will host 
this meeting scheduled for September 27th  from 10:00 AM  - Noon in the  
7th floor large conference room of the DEP headquarters building.   
 


